
 

HEALTH WARNING 

 
 

HIGH CONCENTRATIONS OF BLUE GREEN ALGAE HAVE 
BEEN KNOWN TO OCCUR IN THIS WATER BODY 

 
 

MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC AND THEIR ANIMALS SHOULD 
STAY OUT OF THE WATER WHEN BLOOMS ARE VISIBLE 

 

• Avoid contact with scums or mats on the water’s edge or banks.  
 

• Contact your doctor if you experience any ill effects after any contact with the water 
or handling debris from the water’s bank. 

 

• The health risks from consuming fish from these waters is unknown. Toxins are known 
to particularly accumulate on the skin and in the organs of fish. Cooking does not 
remove the cyanotoxins from food products caught in these waters. 

 

DO NOT LET ANIMALS DRINK THE WATER or LICK THEIR 
COATS AFTER SWIMMING. 

 

• Do not let your dog play with debris on the shore or play in or near the water.   
 

• Contact your vet immediately if animals show any signs of illness after being in or 
near the water. 

 
 
 
 
 
              for further information:  
                   Telephone: 01738 476476 

 
 

Further Guidance: 
NOTICE POSTED BY:     
Perth and Kinross Council 
Pullar House 
35 Kinnoull Street, Perth 

 

 


